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End of Year Mass 
This will be at St Joseph’s Church at 

10am on Friday 15th July. We will be 

walking down from school – if you are 

able to help walk with the children, please let 

your teacher know. 
 

Sister Aquin 
Sr Aquin is still very unwell, so please 

continue to pray for her. She is very 

grateful for all our thoughts and 

prayers. 
 

Coats Please!  
Although it is now July, the weather is so 

variable that the children need to h ave coats 

in school every day please. 
 

Job Vacancy 
We have a vacancy for a Midday Supervisor – 

please see the website for more details. 

 

Upcoming Dates 
Tuesday 12th July Sports Day 

Friday 15th July Mass, 10am  

Mon 18th & Tues 19th Yr 5/6 Show, 6.30pm 

Weds 20th July Leavers’ Assembly, 9am 
 

International Visitors 
Our Italian visitors have now 

returned home, but were very 

impressed with our school and the 

children. We hope to visit them at some point 

next year. 
 

 

Year 5/6 Production of Peter Pan 
This will be on Mon 18th and Tues 

19th at 6.30pm. Tickets are £3 

each and are available by sending 

in a request with cash only in an 

envelope to Mrs Ayles. 
  

 

 

Sports Day 
Our annual sporting extravaganza is on Tuesday 

12th. Y3,4,5 and 6 are at 9.30am and YR,1 and 2 

at 1.30pm. Parents and friends most welcome to 

come and watch. If you can help serve 

refreshments, please let us know. In 

the event of poor weather, we will 

text and put on the website what is 

happening, so there will be no need 

for everybody to call the office! 
 

Primary College 
Yr 6 children will be participating in a variety 

of work-related activities at Weymouth College 

next Wed-Fri. 
 

Leeson House 
Yr 4 are going on their residential visit to 

Leeson House on Monday. They will take part in 

a variety of outdoor activities, including a night 

walk, orienteering and river walking. Look out 

for photos on the website! 
 

Music Mash-Up 
Yrs 2 and 4 are attending a Music 

Festival next week! It won’t be 

quite Glastonbury, but there will be plenty of 

music-making for them to take part in. 
 

Ticks and Lyme’s Disease 
Please see information on the back of the 

newsletter from Mrs Evans. 
 

No Dogs Allowed 
Please note that dogs are not 

allowed on the school premises. If 

you do bring a dog, please wait with it outside 

the school gates. 
 

Lost Property 
This is starting to pile up again! Please come 

and claim what you can – we will dispose of what 

is left at the end of term. 
 


